FEB 1 4 1992

Docket Mo, 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

Indiana Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick

Vice President

Nuclear Operations Division
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, O 43216

Dear Mr, Fitzpatrick:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. R, Knicelev of this office
on February 3-7, 1992, The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your D.C. Cook Nuclear Power Plant facility. At the conclusion
of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your
staff identified in the enclcsed report,

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, observations and irterviews with personne!l,

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report wi.l be placed in the NR(C
Public Document Room,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

37 D .
it 2f /ro &~ p———
L.’Rﬁémférzzer, Chief
Reactor Proorams Branch
Enclosure: Inspection Peports
No, 50-315/92004 (DRSS );
No. 50-316/52004(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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Indiana Michigan Power Company

Distribution

¢¢ w/enclosure:

A. A. Blind, Plant Manager

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

OC/LFDCB

Resident Inspector, FllI

James R, Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission

E1S Coordinetor, USEPA
Region 5 Office

N1ch1gan Department of
Public Health

D. C. Cook, LPM, NRR

¢ F£5‘1d 1452

R
R L e T e e L~ ¥



